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NOTICEBOARD 

January 2023 
 

A quick Notice Board to inform on some upcoming dates and to wish all 

members a wonderful year of friendship and learning with our U3A. 

 

Enrolment Day 
January 24th 

10.00am until 1.30pm 

Come along and enrol in your 2023 courses. 

You will also need to pay your membership for 2023.  Membership fees were not paid in 

2021 and 2022 due to Covid and a couple of other reasons.  However, membership fees are 

needed to be paid for 2023. 

The U3A office will be open each Monday for membership payment and enrolment for those 

unable to make the Enrolment Day. 

 

Annual General Meeting 
February 14th  

This is always an important day in the U3A diary.  Come along and support your U3A.  One 

very important way to support your U3A is to come to the AGM but also to put yourself 

forward for the committee, or to volunteer for one of the many jobs in U3A (not necessarily a 

committee member). 

Time to be decided. 

 

There will be a mailout of the Membership form, course descriptor booklet, course timetable 

and course enrolment form before January 24th.  Please fill these out and bring with you on 

January 24th. 

 

 
All notices for the next Noticeboard need to be emailed to U3A 

(seymu3a@gmail.com) and Heather (123hbee@gmail.com) on or before  

January 26 
If you have any photographs of any activities, or busy groups, please email them to 

U3A and Heather. 

Noticeboard will be sent out on January 31. 
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